

January 24, 2019

Director, Market Housing Branch Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 777 Bay Street, 14th Floor Toronto, ON, M5G 2E5

Dear Sir or Madam,

Re:

Comments from the City of Brantford: ERO posting 013-4190

Related to: "Increasing Housing Supply in Ontario"

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on ERO posting 013-4190 "Increasing Housing Supply in Ontario". Unfortunately, in light of the tight deadline for comments as set out in the ERO posting, we are not able to provide you with an official resolution or comments from City of Brantford Council.

Planning Staff will be presenting a Report to Council in early March, after which time, the City's official comments will be forwarded to you directly. This is the earliest this matter may be considered and we would appreciate it if you would accept the comments from the City of Brantford Council at that time.

I hope this is of assistance and if you have any questions or would like to discuss further, please feel free to contact me at 519-759-4150, ext. 5488, or via email at: pmoore@brantford.ca.

Yours truly,

Paul Moore, MCIP, RPP

General Manager

Community Development

City of Brantford

cc. Mayor, Kevin Davis

MPP, Wilem Bouma Darryl Lee, CAO

Charlene Touzel, City Clerk

Scott Oliver, Manager of Community Planning and Development, MMAH Western Municipal

Services

Phone: (519) 759-4150, EXT. 5488 Email: paulmoore@brantford.ca